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Growing together as children of God 

 
At Holy Trinity C of E Primary School: 

✓we want our pupils to grow in confidence, independence, resilience and knowledge, so that all achieve their full 

potential and develop a life-long love of learning and of the world around us. 

✓we work together with families, community and church to model positive relationships, supporting each other 

and acknowledging that we are stronger when we work together. 

✓we are growing together as children of God, strengthening our faith, secure in the knowledge we are unique, 

loved and cherished.  

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

What a sport and music-packed week it has been. A huge thank you for your support this week with our sports days 

– they have been such a success. My thanks must also go to Coach Bailey, Miss Hann and our wonderful Year 5/6 PE 

Ambassadors for organising and running the whole week. 

     

           

 

 



            

Nursery have had another four Mystery Readers this week! First we had Aria’s mum who read us ‘Dear Zoo’ and 

‘Freddy the Frog’. We enjoyed guessing which animals were under the flaps during Dear Zoo. Next Mariam’s mum 

read us ‘Kitchen Disco’ and ‘Supertato Carnival Catastro-Pea!’ We loved seeing the different fruits and vegetables 

she had brought in to help tell the story. One of them was a pineapple wearing sunglasses! The next day 

Gwendolen’s Grandma read us ‘The Magic Porridge Pot’. We joined in with the repeating phrases ‘Cook, little pot, 

cook’ and ‘Stop, little pot, stop’ and couldn’t believe what happened at the end of the story. Just before our Sports 

afternoon, we had Bertie’s dad read us ‘The Digusting Sandwich’. We definitely didn’t want to eat the sandwich by 

the end of the story! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

       
 

Many congratulations to 

Matty who played a 

tournament at 

Twickenham stadium on 

Saturday representing 

Wimbledon Rugby club 

before the South Africa vs 

Wales game. 



     
The children have been working hard on their money skills and used coins to 'pay' for their ice-cream today. They 

also loved getting their tie-dye t-shirts to take home. 

 

Learning Support Assistant Vacancies 

We have vacancies for Learning Support Assistants starting in September. If you are interested, or know anyone who 

might be interested, do click on the link for more information 

https://www.eteach.com/jobs?keywords=Holy%20Trinity 

 

Foodbank Friday Thank you 

A huge thank you from Miss Panners and the Growing Together in Spirit Team, who were bowled over by your 

generous donations for our Foodback Friday today. What an amazing community spirit you all have – thank you. 

House Music Festival Finals 

Wednesday 3rd July 1:45pm- Music festival finalists perform to parents. 

Congratulations to all of this year’s finalists. If you child will be performing in the final please make sure they have 

their instruments and music in on both dates and come and support them in the audience on Wednesday 3rd July if 

you are able to.  

 

Finalists  

Choir  

Orchestra  

Yr 6   

Noosh 6H- Drumkit 

Maya (6T) & Grace (6H) - Piano 

Pranav 6T- Drum 

Grace L 6H-Piano 

Eira 6T- Clarinet    

Yr 5  

'The Black Skulls'- Josh, Scott, Rehaan, Luke, Aone (5H) 

Celine 5H Clarinet 

Marcus 5T Cello 

Yr 4   

'Cobra'- Alexandra, Wilfred, Freddie, Charlie, Harry, Lucas, Lily, Abi (4H) 

Amika 4H- Vocal solo 

Charlie 4H-Piano 

Yr 3   

Jacob 3H- Piano 

Cheyenne  3T- Flute 

Music Tech work: which will be played during the final: 

Zach G 4T 

Freddie 4H 

Thomas 4H 

 Ewan 6H   

https://www.eteach.com/jobs?keywords=Holy%20Trinity


 

Governor and Headteacher Coffee Morning – Friday 12th July @ 9.00am 

The Governors have decided to hold a Coffee Morning instead of the usual Parent Forum, to allow an informal space 

to discuss the Parent Survey in more detail. Do pop the date in your diary, if you are keen to shape our School 

Improvement Plans for the 2024-2025 academic year. 

 

SUMMER FAIR - Saturday 29th June 12-4pm  

We hope you will be able to join us tomorrow for our school summer fair! The schedule for the day is 

as follows:  

 

12pm - Gates open 

12.15pm - Dancebites performance tbc 

1pm - Choir performance 

1.30pm - Bake-off judging 

2.30pm - Siegeris ballet show 

2.30pm - Puppet show - Little Jo and the Pirates (suitable for ks1 ages 3-6) 

3pm - Raffle draw 

4pm - Fair closes 

 

Matched Funding 

PLEASE ask if you company offers matched funding as this is a great time to apply for it - please contact us and we can 

provide you with a letter. It makes a huge different to our fundraising so please do ask the question, especially those 

working in large corporates, banks or professional services companies. 

 

Recycling at the fair 

Our Eco Warriors have been busy this week making signs and posters to assist with recycling at the fair. Please 

support them in recycling as much as you can tomorrow  in the correct bins. Please also visit the children’s recycling 

desk to learn more about recycling locally!  

 

Thank you as always for your support and see you tomorrow for fun in the sun!  

  

The HOTS Committee 

hotsemail@gmail.com 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555943631216 
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Summer Reading Challenge - Saturday 6 July to Saturday 7 September 

Children can get creative with this year’s Summer Reading Challenge, Marvellous Makers! The Summer Reading 

Challenge is a FREE holiday activity for children. It’s all about reading for fun, aiming to improve children’s reading 

skills and confidence. The Challenge runs every year throughout the summer holidays, and all children aged 4-11 are 

welcome to take part! 

 

Children can read anything they like (really – anything!) and collect free rewards for their reading. Just pop into your 

local library to sign up. 

 

This year’s Challenge is all about creativity. From dance to drawing, junk modelling to music, there’s something for 

everyone! Children will be able to find new reads linked to their favourite creative arts, and access free activities at 

the library. We can’t wait to get creative! 

 

The Summer Reading Challenge is developed by The Reading Agency and delivered in partnership with public 

libraries. This year’s theme has been developed in partnership with Create, a leading charity bringing the creative 

arts to those who need it most. The bespoke illustrations for Marvellous Makers are created by the brilliant 

illustrator, Natelle Quek. 

• Join at your local Merton library from 6 July 

• Read 6 books or more!  

• Get a medal and a certificate when you complete the challenge 

• Enter the prize draw for a chance to win one of many fantastic prizes  

 

 

 

 



 

 

Booking links are now live to book onto a NEAT summer camp. TO BOOK CAMPS OR CLUBS - 

NEAT (pembee.app) 

 

 

 

  
 

https://neat.pembee.app/


Term Dates 2023-2024 

Summer Term 2024 

Last day: INSET Wednesday 24th July 2024 (Last day for children Tuesday 23rd July 2024) 

Term Dates 2024-2025 

Autumn Term 2024 

First day: Monday 2 September 2024 (INSETS Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd September) 

Children start back Wednesday 4th September 2024 

Half term: Monday 28 October to Friday 1 November 2024 

Last day Friday 20 December 2024 

Spring Term 2025 

First day: Monday 6 January 2025 (INSET Monday 6th January 2025) 

Children start back Tuesday 7th January 2025 

Half term: Monday 17 February to Friday 21 February 2025 

Last day: Friday 4 April 2025 

Summer Term 2025 

First day: Tuesday 22 April 2025 

Half term: Monday 26 May to Friday 30 May 2025 (INSET Monday 2nd June 2025) 

Children start back after half term Tuesday 3rd June 2025 

Last day: Tuesday 22 July 2025 (INSET Tuesday 22nd July 2025) 

Children break up Monday 21st July 2025. 

Term Dates 2025-2026 

Autumn Term 2025 

First day: Monday 1 September 2025 (INSETS Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd September) 

Children start back Wednesday 3rd September 2025 

Half term: Monday 27 October to Friday 31 October 2025 

Last day Friday 19 December 2025 

Spring Term 2026 

First day: Monday 5 January 2026 (INSET Monday 5th January) 

Children start back Tuesday 6th January 2026 

Half term: Monday 16 February to Friday 20 February 2026 

Last day: Friday 27 March 2026 

Summer Term 2026 

First day: Monday 13 April 2026 

Half term: Monday 25 May to Friday 29 May 2026 (INSET Monday 1st June) 

Children start back after half term Tuesday 2nd June 2026 

Last day: Monday 20 July 2026 (INSET Monday 20th July) 

Children break up Friday 17th July 2026 

 

Key Dates for the Term (Any new dates added will be highlighted.) 

Date Time Event 

29th June 12-4 Summer Fair 

1st – 5th July  Reading/Book Week 

3rd July 13.45 Music Festival Final – parents/carers welcome to attend 

10th July 18.30 Year 6 Production 

11th July 18.30 Year 6 Production 

12th July 9.00 Headteacher and Governor Coffee Morning  

17th July  Reports out 

19th July 8.00-8.45 Extended Share My Learning  

23rd July 9.15 

14.00 

Leaver’s Service @ Holy Trinity Church 

Term ends 

24th July  INSET Day – School closed 

 

I hope you have a wonderful weekend and I look forward to seeing you at the Summer Fair tomorrow. 

Izzy Rickards 

 

 

 

 
GROWING TOGETHER AS CHILDREN OF GOD 


